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Jones,David

Subject: FW: Men-a-vaur plans for two new blocks

From: Sarah Lock 

Sent: 28 August 2015 16:32 

To: Planning 

Subject: Men-a-vaur plans for two new blocks 

 
Hi 
 
I have just seen the proposal for the two new staff blocks at Men-a-Vaur, Church Rd. I'm afraid that I for 
one am against them. 
The garden there is lovely with several trees in it giving Branksea close a nice feel.  Chopping these down 
and building staff blocks will not only take away the homes of several birds and other wildlife but also 
create an eye sore for residents of Branksea close and Rams valley and also I'm guessing there will be a lot 
of noise created in this quiet area by the large number of seasonal workers that will live there.   
 
I don't really see why the staff blocks at tregarthens should be knocked down if they still need them.  I see 
from the website that the applicant doesn't even live on Scilly. 
 
The house alterations on the other hand I don't have a problem with. 
 
Thanks 
 
Sarah Lock 
2 Branksea Close, Church Rd. St. Mary's, Isles of Scilly, TR21 0ND 


